
Bring your appe-te to Manning’s fundraising nights 
at Abrusci’s Fire and Vine!  

The restaurant will donate back to our school 10% of money spent, dine in or carry out, 
which will go toward improvements for our school. So come hungry and enjoy a night out 
with your family!  

When: 11:00am - 9:00pm August 29th, 30th, 31st, and September 1st 

Where:    Abrusci’s Fire & Vine, 2200 Youngfield St, Lakewood  

Note: We earn money based on people who dine at the restaurant and give this flyer 
to their server at the beginning of the meal. So don’t forget your flyer (and feel free to 
make copies or take extras to share with your neighbors and friends). 


